
Thank you for all your support this past year helping us get through 
these terrible times. As always we have tried to accommodate our 
community and visitors as best we can. We’re not rockin’ like we used 
to. Hopefully you can celebrate with us in July 2022 for our 95th 
year at Rockaway Beach.

From the Gust Family and all of our staff, 
your loyalty, patronage and support are much  
appreciated.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving. Hope to see you over the holidays.

All our best. 

Please call for more information or reservations.

To All Our Friends, Customers, Regulars 
and Those Who Have Occasionally Been 
Asked to Leave
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Thanksgiv ing ,  Chr is tmas and New Year ’s  Open/Closed Dates


